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Types of Carpets:

Dubai offers a diverse range of carpets, 
including traditional handwoven carpets, 
machine-made carpets, Persian carpets, 
Turkish carpets, and modern designs. The 
choice depends on your preferences and 
budget.



Souks and Markets: 

The traditional markets or souks in Dubai, 
such as the Textile Souk in Bur Dubai or the 
Carpet Souk in Deira, are excellent places 
to explore and purchase carpets. You can 
find a wide selection of handmade and 
machine-made carpets here.



Quality and Craftsmanship: 

Dubai is renowned for its high-quality 
carpets, especially those imported from 
countries like Iran, India, Pakistan, and 
Afghanistan. Handwoven carpets are often 
considered more valuable due to the time 
and skill required to create them.



Prices:

The prices of carpets in Dubai can vary 
widely, depending on factors like size, 
design, material, and craftsmanship. It's 
essential to have a budget in mind and do 
some research before making a purchase.



Bargaining: 

Bargaining is a common practice when 
buying carpets in Dubai's markets. Sellers 
often expect customers to negotiate the 
price, so don't hesitate to haggle for a 
better deal.


